
Owners,  
Please see the attached financial reports for June 2020 along with the minutes from 

the June Board Meeting.  
 

As you know, the only meeting scheduled in July is the AdHoc on Leasiing 
Restrictions being held tomorrow at 4pm via UBER Conference.   
Please join us for the AdHoc on UBER.    

The call in number is 781-448-4435.  The Pin # is 11455.   

The link to Uber conference is: https://www.uberconference.com/laurelhollowfl. 
 
If you join by computer or laptop by clicking the link, you do not need to call in. 

You will hear the proceedings through your computer, you will be able to send us a 
chat (written message, delivered to all without having to speak) and you’ll be able 

to comment on the topic. If connecting by tablet, you may lose some functionality. 
All Uber calls are recorded and available upon request. Just a reminder, please do 
not join via video. 

 
Thank you! 

The Laurel Hollow Board of Directors 
 

https://www.uberconference.com/laurelhollowfl

